
Mr. John Greenewald, Jr. 
The Black Vault 
8512 Newcastle Avenue 
Northridge, CA 91325 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
UNITED STATES MINT 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 

August 24, 2016 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted via the 
Department of the Treasury's FOIAonline on August 21, 2016 for "the memorandums submitted 
by the United States Mint's Director's Representative regarding the audits of the United States 
Mint's Schedule of Custodial Gold and Silver Reserves to the Chief Financial Officer for the 
years 1993 through 2008 ." 

This is to advise you that fees totaling $220.00 have been assessed for duplication costs of the 
requested documents. This is based on an estimate of 1,200 pages ($.20 per page) of responsive 
documentation with regard to your request. Please note that as a representative of the news 
media, fees are not charged for research and review. Fees are c~arged in this category for 
duplication only -- the first 100 pages of which are free , Additional duplication fees may become 
due if the actual number of copies exceed the estimate. However, a refund may be made if fees 
are less than estimated. 

Please make a check or money order payable to the Treasury of the United States and forward 
to my attention at the following address: United States Mint, 81

h Floor, 801 - 91
h Street, N.W., 

Washington, D.C. 20220. Payment is due within 30 days from the date of this letter. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter or would like to discuss your FOIA request 
further, please feel free to call me en (202) 354-7600. 

Sincerely, 

gz~~ 
isclosure Officer/ 
FOIA Public Liaison 


